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Sunday, April 14, 2024

Dear Ones,

While each of our weekly worship services is a special event to

which all are warmly welcome, this coming Sunday’s will be

uniquely important. It’s our annual YRUU youth service! 

Children and youth grades 5 and up are encouraged to attend

to support their peers and get a glimpse of what they will one

day get to participate in creating. Younger kids are absolutely

invited to be in the sanctuary as well, and we have our regular

nursery care, preschool RE class, and a K-4th grade Game Day

for those who prefer that option. 

I hope everyone will join us for cupcakes in Fuller Hall following

the service. Let’s celebrate our teens! 

See you soon,

Leah



Never Too Late for Gratitude

Thanks to the children, youth, and RE leaders who participated in last
Sunday’s ritual of appreciation for all our teachers and other Learning
Community helpers. If you volunteered in RE this past year and missed out
on getting your gift of a home chalice, please stop by the RE Workroom on
Sunday and pick one up. We are grateful for you!

April 14th RE classes

Nursery/Toddlers (A103): A loving, playful space for little ones 6 mo. to 3
years old. Drop off/pick up anytime. (Rhionne & Milena)

Preschool (A106): Our 7th Principle: We care for Earth, the home we share
with all living things. Join us if you like animals! (Mindy, Sylvia & Emma)

K-4th Grade (B302): Game Day with New Moon Theater! Parents
welcome, especially of little ones. Older kids are encouraged to attend the
service.

5th-8th Grade: Please attend service.

YRUU: Meet in sanctuary at 9:30 am.



Calling all young people who love to sing!

Help us make music at the Earth Fair, 
led by John and Cynthia Boelling with the Uke Ensemble.  

One rehearsal 4/28 at 9:15 am; 
performance after the service. 

For details, to hear the song we will perform, and to
RSVP by 4/22, click here. 

12-2:30 pm, 4/28 All Ages 
Love Your Mother Earth Day Fair 

Come for music, poetry, art and crafting, seed ball
making, and learning about our watersheds, native plants,
organic food growing, pruning, climate mitigation policies,
and electrification. Bring cash for the YRUU vegan donut

fundraiser and other spending opportunities!

Passover Seder Dinner 4/21 at 12:15 pm

You are cordially invited to attend a Seder in celebration of
Passover, the Jewish holiday that symbolizes the universal human

quest for liberty. This special ceremonial UU interfaith event,
beautifully structured for all ages, is a remembrance of the Jews’

flight from slavery in Egypt long ago. Our Seder is a worship
service, a songfest, a banquet, and a blend of goodness, goodies,

gravity, and joy. All are welcome. Details and registration here. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pJPWpWVl81idX47ADEd3LI_oNCdNFPXYwspF3mnnWtA/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.firstunitarianportland.org/events/passover-seder-dinner/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_content=REGISTER%20/%20MORE%20INFO&utm_campaign=Front%20Steps%20Enews


Good Links to Know

Please sign up to bring snacks a few times this year 

Get the Front Steps, the all church weekly newsletter

Watch the worship service live or during the week

Monthly spiritual theme: 

I N T E R D E P E N D E N C E

        Keep in touch!                Rev. Leah Ongiri (she/her) 
   Acting Director of Lifespan Faith Formation & Family Ministry
                      

                               (office) 503.228.6389 ext. 232          
                             longiri@firstunitarianportland.org

4th-6th Grade OWL - Week 1

Lead by Jonah, Em, and Frank (B302)
Bring your own family lunch at 12:15 pm if you like! Class goes
from 12:45 to 3:00 pm. This class will cover sexuality values,
images in popular culture, and body image. You must have

already registered to attend; let Leah know if you are
interested in upcoming OWL opportunities for any age!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0D48AEAF23AAF49-44370669-sunday#/
https://signup.e2ma.net/signup/1849216/1754240/
https://www.firstunitarianportland.org/service-livestream/
mailto:longiri@firstunitarianportland.org

